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I am opposed to reverting our great Vote By Mail election system to in-Person only 

on only one day. 

First, the current vote by mail system has increased public participation in elections 

dramatically.  

Second, when I did vote in person, I had to wait in very long lines with children in tow. 

While it was important to show our kids the importance and process to voting, having 

our kids wait for hours with us took quite the toll. That in itself would discourage 

voting. 

Third, i like vote by mail because I can take my time.  Researching the various 

candidates and measures at my kitchen table. Sometimes there are quite a few 

candidates and measures to review! And I certainly would not be able to remember 

all my choices at one time (with the vote in person). Currently, I can vote at my 

leisure, some one day, some the next, etc. 

 

So please, this bill should not see the light of day. 

Sincerely,  

Daryl Monk  


